TOWN OF AMHERST ANNOUNCES
IMPROVEMENTS TO PARADISE PARK

Amenities Will Remain Open During Work

(Ambherst, NY) - The Town of Amherst announces that work will begin at Paradise Park, 700 Paradise Road,
East Amherst, at the end of June to allow for the addition of an ADA-compliant restroom facility.

“The Town of Amherst is excited to start this improvement project at Paradise Park that will bring an
upgraded restroom that is ADA compliant. This will greatly improve the enjoyment of this wonderful park. We
want park users to be aware that construction work should not disrupt access to the tennis and pickleball
courts, playground, fields and other amenities. The park will remain open while we added this much-needed
facility,” said Deputy Supervisor Shawn Lavin.

The project is supported, in part, by an Erie County grant, and will replace the temporary portable restrooms
currently at the park.

The 1,200-square foot structure will be located near the loop in the parking lot (marked by a star on the map
below). The project is expected to be completed by the end of 2025. Once operational, the restrooms will be

accessible during Paradise Park’s hours of operation. The general contractor is Peyton Barlow Co.

For additional information, please visit www.amherst.ny.us and search “parks” in Keywords.
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http://www.amherst.ny.us/

